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Fremantle Ports - Outer Harbour 
CBH - Kwinana Grain Jetty Works 

      
 
 
 
 
Mariners, including recreational mariners, recreational divers, kayaking enthusiasts and 
other port users are advised that due to a planned jetty works a ‘safety’ exclusion zone 
extending 50 metres around the Kwinana Grain Jetty has been established. The exclu-
sion zone will remain in place until the end of the maintenance works, currently antici-
pated to be the end of September (2022).  
 
Only authorised commercial vessels and vessels associated with the works will be per-
mitted within the zone during this period.  
 
The works will involve teams working beneath the jetty and will include hot works and 
overside instillation works. 
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